
Western Foothills
Regional School Unit No. 10
799 Hancock Street, Suite 1

Rumford ME 04276
Central Office 207-369-5560

Fax 207-562-7059

Buckfield, Hanover, Hartford, Mexico, Roxbury, Rumford, Sumner

June 6, 2023

Dear MES & RES Community,

Thank you to all of you who completed the survey last week. On May 31st our School Board
reviewed the results and made the decision to go with Assistant Principals in each of the school
buildings with Principal Jodi Ellis as the Elementary Principal. Principal Carrie Luce will serve as the
MVMS Principal with Assistant Principal Chris Brennick.

The current plan will be to work with the leadership teams of all three schools to bring students and
staff together as Mountain Valley Community School in 2025.

We have posted and advertised for the Assistant Principal positions and plan to interview and hire in
the coming weeks. As always, we will do this through an interview committee involving staff, parents
and school board membership.

We will keep you informed of the upcoming plans as we move into the summer.

Deb Alden


